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   10th January 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Happy New Year! Welcome back after what was hopefully a wonderful Christmas break 
with your families and friends – I hope you all had a lovely time. 
 

It is lovely to see the children back in school, looking refreshed and happy after their 
time away from school. It is also lovely to welcome Miss Dale back into Reception 

following her maternity leave – she and the class have had a great week getting to know 
each other. 
 

 
Woodland Learning 
Please see below the Woodland Learning dates for the coming term: 

Reception  Tuesday 4th February   Friday 14th February 
Year 1  Monday 27th January   Wednesday 12th February 

Year 2  Wednesday 15th January  Friday 7th February 
Year 3  Thursday 23rd January    Tuesday 11th February 
Year 4  Friday 17th January   Wednesday 5th February 

Year 5  Thursday 23rd January    Thursday 13th February 
Year 6  Tuesday 21st January   Thursday 13th February 

 
 
Thought for the week from Revd. Kelly 

This week we celebrate Epiphany.  This is when the wise men were led by a star to find 

the baby Jesus.  This year may we all be guided and sustained by light in all that we do 

and let our light shine in the world.   

 
 

 
Best wishes for an enjoyable and successful term! 

 
Tina Holditch 
Headteacher  


